DRAFT LETTER TO 92 FA PROSPECTS WITH FOLLOWING CHARACTERISTICS:

· PAST INVESTORS

· HAVE NOT BEEN INVITED TO ANY FUNCTIONS

Dear________:

Your company made a commitment to tackling the challenges facing the continued quality growth and development of our region through your involvement in Forward Atlanta over the past five years.  The Metropolitan Transportation Initiative, the Clean Water Initiative, the Breakthrough Alliance on Education and the continued push for job creation are just some of the accomplishments attained as a result of your companies leadership in an extremely challenging business environment.

Forward Atlanta is the rocket fuel through which your Metro Atlanta Chamber of Commerce can lead the effort on regional challenges like education, transportation, land use and the environment, while also serving as the singular marketing engine driving record-breaking economic growth for the region.  Every five years, we replenish the Forward Atlanta fund.  It was your support in this past cycle that led to the achievement of the goals outlined above and many more.  Included is a brochure that highlights past success, as well as our objectives, plans and leadership for the next five-year cycle, which commenced at the first of this year.

As an investor, we want you to know that your resources were spent wisely and productively.  We also want you to be fully aware of our plans for the future.  We hope you will be able to join us at one of two small, informal breakfast briefings on either February 12 in Allen’s corporate dining room at The Southern Company or March 4 in Pete’s corporate dining room at Georgia-Pacific.  In the event you are unable to attend either, please spend 20 minutes with our project manager who can answer any questions you may have and discuss your company’s future involvement.  Please take a second to let us know what works best for you and fax the enclosed form back at your earliest convenience.

We know you agree that Forward Atlanta is a critical component to our region’s continued prosperity.  We look forward to your continued involvement.

Sincerely,

Duane A.


A.D. Pete Correll

Allen Franklin

Full titles and then FA Co-Chair, I think

